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“The State Engineer's attorneys have asked for another extension of  

the deadlines for the filing of briefs in the Court of Appeals.  The  

basis of the request was that the attorneys are busy with the State  

Legislative session. 

 

”The Court granted the extension.  Our Answer Brief is now due on March 12th,  

and the Augustin Plains Ranch's Reply Brief is now due on April 23rd.   

The Court of Appeals also indicated that no further extensions will be  

granted unless there are extraordinary circumstances.” 

  
 


